
At its meeting of May 27, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Forward the Auditor General’s Report to the next Audit Committee meeting of the City of 
Toronto”.  

The Board also adopted the following recommendations from the TTC Audit Committee and 
directed that the subject report be brought back to the Human Resources & Labour Relations 
Committee: 

That TTC staff be requested to report in the next 12 months on: 

 a) The benefits in workforce flexibility of having part-time workers; 

 b)  The possibility of a CBA change whereby prequalification for overtime is tied to and 
acceptable attendance record; and 

 c)    How the CBA can be revised to incorporate the methods used in the Employment 
Standards Act to calculate total allowable overtime. 

The Board also adopted the following Member motion and directed that the subject report be 
brought back to the Audit & Risk Management Committee. 

 i) That staff be requested to report back in a stand alone report in the first quarter of 
2016 on overtime results in 2015. 
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